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Power in Projects, Programs and Portfolios – DJØF Publishing & Implement

Template 9.3.1 Evaluation of the group's work 

(can be drawn on a piece of flip chart paper)
	What went well?

	Why went it so good?

	What could go better?

	What would we do differently next time?


	
	It is ideal that feedback to the individual is a natural part of group cooperation or project management, and it is given at all appropriate opportunities. The personal feedback can be given in a variety of ways.
Here's a suggestion:

2. Individual feedback conversations

All group members answer for each of their colleagues the following questions and note their points on paper.

1. I think that you need to do more or improve the following.
2. I think that you need to do less or stop doing the following.
3. I think that you should continue to do the following.
Then all participants conduct  two-man meetings with each other, where they give each other their feedback. There may be a time frame for meetings – e.g. 20 minutes for each meeting.


	
	3. Written individual feedback in the team
Each project participant writes his or her name on top of a piece of paper, which is designed as the template below. Then it is given to the person sitting to the right in the team. He writes his initials and fills in the two boxes: "You did the following good" and "You can benefit from improving the following". Fold the paper, so you can’t see what is written, but so that the top line remains visible. Then, give the form to the next neighbor etc., until the papers have reached all the way around.
Then you must allocate 30-60 minutes for a conversation to establish a deeper understanding of the written comments, this can be done around the common table or you can arrange that the participants to meet individually in the coming week and elaborate the inputs.


Template 9.3.2 Written individual feedback in the team

Write down your name: ___________________________________________________________
	Initials
	You did the following good

	You can benefit from improving the following

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


Remember that feedback should be appreciative, specific and constructive.

Describe behavior and observations never your interpretation of others' motives.

When you receive feedback so find out if others feel the same.

Remember, it is always voluntary, whether to follow the advice you get or not.
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